
Mold and Moisture Information from the Florida
Department of Health

If you have questions about indoor mold, how it affects human health, and ways in which you
can prevent or remove it, the Florida Department of Health has information to address some of
the most common questions and concerns.  Click on the document file below titled "Mold and
Moisture" to access this information, which is also on the internet at: 

http://www.floridahealth.gov/environmental-health/mold/index.html

You can also call the Florida Department of Health at 850-245-4288 or send an email with
questions or concerns to:  phtoxicology [at] flhealth.gov

If a mold issue involves apartments, hotels, and/or motels, complaints can be submitted online
to the Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulations at:

https://csapp.800helpfla.com/CSPublicApp/Complaints/FileComplaint.aspx
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